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ABOUT OUR  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

June 5, 2013  
1:00 PM-2:50 PM 

AGA Audio 

Governor’s Office Bldg, Room 470 

Topic:  “The Key Role of 

Performance Measurement in 

Leading your Community, Agency 

or Organization” 

CPE:  2 hours 

 

July 23, 2013  
12:00 PM-2:30 PM 

Mid-MO AGA Chapter Meeting 

Pizza Haus, 1508 McCarty Street 

Topic:  “Banking Changes on the 

Horizon” 

CPE:  2 hours 

 

August 20-21, 2013  
38th Annual Midwest Region PDC 

Courtyard Marriot, Columbia MO 

CPE:  16 hours 
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Mid-Missouri Chapter 

Giving Back to the Community  
April—June Chapter meetings & audios - 

collecting items for the  
Buddy Back Pack program at the Jefferson City Samaritan Center 

To donate—Contact Danielle Townsend (573) 751-3516 or  
danielle.townsend@ded.mo.gov 

State Employees Recognition Day—Mid-MO AGA Drawing 
Congratulations! The following received $25  Gift Certificates to Madison’s Café  

Dana Ferguson—Secretary of State’s Office 

Anthony Holbrook—Motor Vehicle Bureau 

Lisa Edmundson-Labor Commission 
rut  

 

2013-2014 Mid-MO AGA Officers 
 President RobinRenfrow 
 President-Elect Ami Patel 

 Secretary  Angie McMichael 

 Treasurer  Vickie Akin 

 Director of CGFM Programs Vacant 

 Director of Communications Robin Burkhart 
 Director of Community Service Danielle Townsend 

 Director of Education Janelle Jaegers 
 Director of Membership Rosemarie Jeffries 

 Past President  Tammy Childress 

 

Volunteers are still needed—Please contact Tammy Childress  
(tammy.childress@sdss.mo.gov or 573.751.2432) to volunteer to serve ).   
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AGA 

LEDGER  

Published by:  Mid-Missouri Chapter 

Association of Government Accountants 

Our Mission is… 
To serve government accountability 

professionals by providing quality 

education, fostering professional 

development and certification, and 

supporting standards and research to 

advance government accountability. 

 

Our Purpose is… 
 To be a professional organization 

dedicated to the advancement of 

government financial management 

 Serve members by providing or 

sponsoring appropriate educational 

programs, encouraging 

professional development, 

influencing government financial 

management policies and practices 

and serving as an advocate for the 

profession 

 Serve government officials and the 

public by sponsoring efforts to 

ensure full and fair accountability 

for all public monies and by 

providing a variety of pro bono 

services throughout the United 

States and its territories that 

support that end. 

Hello Mid-Missouri AGA! 

 

Wow, where has this year gone?  It is already time for my final President’s message.  It has been an honor to 

serve as your president for the 2012-2013 year.  I have enjoyed getting better acquainted with several of you 

and hope that we have accomplished some good things.  I’ve had the privilege of working with a great CEC. 

 

 I’ve mentioned before what a tremendous help Tracy Farris has been during my tenure as president-

elect and president. 

 Vandee DeVore, Education Chair, has been very innovative with her training efforts, bringing us two 

audios each month and working with Karmen Stockman, CMGF Chair, to bring CGFM training to our 

Chapter. 

 Ray Ann Lecure, Membership Chair, has reached out to former members as 

well as to accounting professionals outside of state government. 

 Robin Burkhart, Communications Chair, continues to provide a quality 

newsletter each month, in addition to managing our website, sending out regular e

-mail updates, updating our Facebook page, and creating a LinkedIn page for our 

chapter.  Robin will continue as Communication Chair in 2013-2014. 

 Danielle Townsend, Community Service Chair, provided varied opportunities for our Chapter to 

participate in community service events, from the silent auction and raffles at the PDC, to various 

collections at our Chapter meetings.  She also coordinated our scholarship application and award 

process.  Danielle will continue as Community Service Chair in 2013-2014. 

 Rosemarie Jeffries, Secretary, kept our CEC meeting minutes and compiled our data for Member of 

the Year.  She will serve as Membership Chair in 2013-2014. 

 Ami Patel, Treasurer, kept our accounting records in tip-top shape this year; keeping up with all of the 

audios and other educational events Vandee provided!  Ami will serve as President Elect in 2013-2014. 

 Robin Renfrow, President Elect, already has plans well underway for our Professional Development 

Conference to be held in Columbia on August 20th and 21st.  In addition, she has tracked our Chapter’s 

progress throughout the year to ensure we receive National recognition for our work. 

 

The things I’ve listed above only scratch the surface of the work these individuals have done this year.  Not to 

mention the fact that each has always been ready and willing to help wherever needed.  Thank you to 

everyone for all of your hard work. 

 

I also appreciate the expertise and professionalism of the members within our Chapter.  You are an awesome 

group of people to work with! 

 

So, as I have passed the gavel to Robin Renfrow for 2013-2014, I wish her the very best of luck.  She also has 

an outstanding CEC and Chapter to work with.  She’s already hard at work getting ready for the new year.  

Our new officers are also gearing up and excited about what lies ahead.  Stay tuned!  We have good things 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

by Tammy Chi ldress  

 

Mid-MO AGA will be 40 years old on 

July 11th!!!   
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National & Regional AGA News  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Vision 
AGA is the premier association for 

advancing government accountability. 

 

Mission 
AGA fosters learning, certification, 
leadership and collaboration for 
professionals and stakeholders 

committed to advancing government 
accountability. 

 

AGA Core Values 
Service, Accountability, Integrity, 

Leadership 

Other Midwestern Chapters Information  
 
Kans as  C ity  Chapter  (www.kcaga -cgfm.org)  

 November  6,  2013 —Fal l  S eminar  

2 0 1 2 . 2 0 1 3  
N a t i o n a l  A G A  O f f i c e r s  

 
President 

Evelyn A. Brown, CGFM 
Retired 

 
President-Elect 

Mary E. Peterman, CGFM, CPA 
Vice President 

Savantage Solutions Inc 
 

Immediate Past President 
Richard O. Bunce, Jr., CGFM 

Senior Advisor to the President 
Virginia Commonwealth University 

 
Treasurer 

John H. Lynskey, CGFM, CPA 
Deputy Director 

National Science Foundation 

 

 

 

 

 

Mid-MO AGA wil l  again be recognized as  a Platinum Chapter at 

the AGA Conference in July 2013.  

 

 

Potential Grants Training Opportunity 

Mid-MO AGA board members are considering offering grant courses conducted by Management 
Concepts during 2013.  If you would be interested in these courses, please contact a Mid-MO AGA board 
member.   
 
To view all courses offered by Management Concepts, please zoom to www.managementconcepts.com. 

Early Careers— 
 
If you know someone who has just entered the Governmental Accounting career field, please 

send their name & contact info to education@midmoaga.org 

http://www.managementconcepts.com
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Now is the time to get certified as a Certified Government Financial 

Manager. Don’t let this opportunity pass you by.   
 

The Mid-Mo chapter is hosting a 3-day training event on November 12-November 14, 2013.  This course typically 

is not offered nearby or at this low, low price.  The 3-day training event is geared toward preparing attendees 
to take Exam II (Governmental Accounting, Financial Reporting, and Budgeting) of the three part CGFM exam.  Additionally, if you need just 

CPE, this opportunity provides 24 hours of CPE.  Sign up today, space is limited and the registration deadline is September 16, 2013. 

 

Please contact Karmen Stockman at Karmen.Stockman@modot.mo.gov or phone (573) 526-6030 for further information. 
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Mid-MO AGA News 

CGFM Training 

mailto:Karmen.Stockman@modot.mo.gov
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Mid-MO AGA News 

CGFM 
by Karmen Stockman 

Maintaining CPE Documentation  

CGFMs are required to maintain supporting documentation on CPE hours earned for a minimum of three years and provide it to AGA upon 

request. The CGFM's records must include the following information for each CPE program or activity completed: the sponsoring 
organization; the title of the program, including subject matter, field of study or a brief description of its contents; the dates attended for 

group programs or dates completed for individual study programs; the number of CPE hours earned; and evidence of attendance or 

completion. More information  
   
CPE and College Courses  

Have you recently taken a college course? If so, it may qualify as CPE hours for CGFM. Please refer to CGFM CPE 

requ irements  for  s pec i f ic  gu ide l ines  on  repor t ing  thes e  t ypes  of  CP E hours .  

   
Have You Moved or Changed Jobs?  

If you have moved or changed employers, please update your current contact information by logging into your account 

at www.agacgfm.org or by sending an email to cvanison@agacgfm.org.  

 

CGFM Job Analysis Survey  

The CGFM Program needs your participation in the CGFM Job Analysis Survey. To maintain the certification's high 
standard, the CGFM Program requires continuous enhancement to ensure it reflects the current government 

financial management field and its competencies. As part of these efforts, we are requesting your participation 
in a Job Analysis Survey of the role of the professional government financial manager. This survey will assist 

AGA in making necessary updates to the CGFM Examinations by providing us with a quantitative description of the knowledge, skills and 
abilities (knowledge elements) that CGFMs believe are important to ethical, effective and competent performance. Your input is crucial to this 

effort. The initial survey invitation email went out last week. If you have already filled out this survey, we thank you for your time and 

feedback. If not, please take the time now to complete the survey. CGFM Job Analysis Survey  
 

Special Rates to Attend the PDC  

Are you looking for a great opportunity to stay current on the latest developments in your field? Attend AGA's annual PDC - an authoritative 

source of education for government financial managers and accountability professionals. Held July 14-17 in Dallas at the Gaylord Texan, the 

PDC delivers an outstanding technical program with 85 training sessions. Given the current economic challenges, we're offering multiple 

discounts on this year's PDC registration. Take advantage of these special savings today! Register for the PDC by June 14, and save $100. 

Plus, register online, and save an additional $25. Plus, save an additional $50 as an active CGFM. Plus, save an additional $50 if you are a 

government employee. That's a potential TOTAL savings of $225!  

Membership Report 
By RayeAnn Lecure 

Mid-Mo AGA currently has 261 Active members (this year we have 19 new members and 39 suspended members).   If your field is 

government financial management—no matter your specialization or where you work—AGA membership is invaluable. AGA is the only 
association supporting more than 15,000 professionals working in federal, state and local governments as well as the private, nonprofit and 

academic sectors. AGA membership will give you the tools and support you need to make your mark on the profession.   
 
AGA membership costs are the following:   

 Full Government Member—$90/year    Private Sector Member—$150/year     Retired Member-$30/year 

Early Career Member—$45/year  Student Membership—$30/year   

http://click.aga-agacgfm.org/?qs=3c36b33a7df8fd651cfabc15c6d61aa14f6d250767e29035aa922391fa89986b
http://click.aga-agacgfm.org/?qs=3c36b33a7df8fd651cfabc15c6d61aa14f6d250767e29035aa922391fa89986b
http://click.aga-agacgfm.org/?qs=3c36b33a7df8fd651cfabc15c6d61aa14f6d250767e29035aa922391fa89986b
http://click.aga-agacgfm.org/?qs=3c36b33a7df8fd65f1e51ec11e4b4bedee54ac01112643074eafbff0a4c3a6aa
mailto:cvanison@agacgfm.org
http://click.aga-agacgfm.org/?qs=3c36b33a7df8fd65c5dbfbb4f36f2040f045c512571dd6da66632981293265cc
http://click.aga-agacgfm.org/?qs=3c36b33a7df8fd65a48d93ef51fae7b2f1f5f26ee421a500bc4ec8d73c8d0aa6
http://click.aga-agacgfm.org/?qs=3c36b33a7df8fd65767fc387811e506c1f5595ecf709c1e08feffa2fe84efc0f
http://click.aga-agacgfm.org/?qs=3c36b33a7df8fd65767fc387811e506c1f5595ecf709c1e08feffa2fe84efc0f
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AGA Audio Conferences 
(Register on-line via www.midmoaga.org) 

 
The person interested in success has to learn to 
view failure as a healthy, inevitable part of the 

process of getting to the top. 
 

Dr. Joyce Brothers 

Mid-MO AGA  
Professional Development 

Conference 

August 20th-21st, 2013 

Top ic :  

 “The  Ke y Role  o f 

Performance 

Measurement in  Leading  

your Community,  Agency 

or Organizat ion”  

Date :  June 5 ,  2013  

Times :   1 :00—2:50 PM  

CPEs :2  credit  hours  

Location:    

Governor’s  Off ice  Bldg,  

Room 470 

Cos t:   

$15—Members  

$2 0—Non-Members  

Performance measurement is most frequently seen through the lens of transparency 
and accountability—and rightly so. However, performance measurement also has the 
potential to make a positive impact on organizational culture. It can shape policymaking 

as well as guide day-to-day management. In this webinar, you will learn why the 
“gotcha” school of performance measurement can undermine efforts to improve 

operations and organizational outcomes.  

You will also learn how to encourage management teams and supervisors to embrace 
the “continuous learning” school of performance measurement. A key checklist for 

performance management will be presented. 

Synthesizing key findings from the management literature and presenting this 
information so it has a real-world focus, this webinar will help guide you in using 
performance measurement to lead your work group, agency or organization to achieve 

better results.  

This is a live webinar event, so in addition to the speakers’ presentations, participants 

will have the opportunity to ask questions. 

Presenter: Michael Lawson currently is an affiliate faculty member at the State and 

Local Government Leadership Center at George Mason University, and is an 

independent consultant. 
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Association of 

Government Accountants 

Mid-Mo Chapter 

Executive Committee 

March 8,  2013  

Meeting Highlights 

by Rosemarie Jeffries 
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AGA Mid-Missouri Chapter 

PO Box 1104 
Jefferson City, MO  65102          
Website:  www.midmoaga.org 

In attendance:  Tammy Childress, Tracy Farris, Ami Patel,  Robin Burkhart, Karmen Stockman, Rosemarie Nichols, Raye Ann Lecure 

and Danielle Townsend. 
 

President Tammy opened the meeting by welcoming everyone in attendance.  The Secretary Minutes for the month of February were 

taken by Tracy Farris in Rosemarie’s absence and will be approved via email. 

 

President: 

 SLM in Los Angeles will run from 04/19/13-04/20-13 (Friday and Saturday) 

 The CCR’s logo contest submissions are due by 03/29/13. 

 National award nominees are due by 03/29/13. 

 Tammy will work on the Chapter Education Award and Chapter CGFM Award. 

 A vote was taken for the Chapter Service Award; results will be forthcoming.  

 

Treasurer’s Report:   

 Ami updated the board of the cash balance in the bank of $15 thousand.   

 A motion was made by Vandee to roll the minimum amount required into a short term CD at Hawthorn.   

 

Communications:   

 March newsletter has gone out including information concerning the Chapter  Scholarship.   

 The April newsletter deadline is March 25 th.  

 Robin B noted that Teri Summers has volunteered to write profiles on the Chapter Executive Committee.   

 

CGFM:  Karmen Stockman announced that March is CGFM  month.  Karmen also noted that she is working to get the 

Proclamation from the Governor  

 

Education:   No report 

 

Community Service:   No report 

 

Membership:   No report 

 

President-Elect:   

 Robin stated that the Chapter Recognition Report is missing some info and requested that the board review their 

sections.   

 Plans for the Professional Development Conference are underway.  She discussed a few themes for the 

conference.   

 Robin also updated the board with a summary for what happened at the SLMR in January. 

 

Past President:   

 Tracy Farris stated that the new board nominations will be ratified via email.   

 Tracy also mention a suggestion that was submitted to have only one chapter meeting/training per month as some members 

have difficulty taking off one hour increments, an afternoon of training would work best.  

 

Additional Business: 

 President Tammy posed a question concerning the fact that so many cancellations occurred at the last 

training due to inclement weather.  Tracy F made a motion that registration fees be waived for this

 training. Ami P seconded the motion.  Motion passed. 

 Additionally a reminder went out that the Awards Banquet will be April 17, 2013. 

 

Adjourn:  A motion was made and seconded to adjourn.  Meeting adjourned. 

 

Addendum:  A request was received from Mark Runyan to use the InFocus machine for a presentation on 

April 1, 2013.  A motion was made by Ami Patel and Robin Renfrow seconded the motion.  An email vote      

was taken with a majority approval.    
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Mid-MO AGA Financial Summary—as of March 31, 2013 

by Ami Patel 

Mid-Missouri AGA Chapter— 

Platinum Chapter Recognition 
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Mid-MO AGA EDUCATION SCHEDULE—2012-2013 (Updated 2.09.2013)  
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2012- 2013 Events 

H
ave a suggestion for a topic?   Contact Vandee DeVore at 751-1987 

or e-m
ail education@

m
idm

oaga.org today.   
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A G A  M i d - M i s s o u r i  C h a p t e r  
2 0 1 2 - 2 0 1 3  E xe c u t ive  C o m m i t t e e / S u b - C o m m i t t e e  C h a i r s  
 

Robin Burkhart, MBA 
Communications Director 

Dept of Elementary & Secondary Educ   
Office:  (573) 751-8291 
robin.burkhart@dese.mo.gov 

 

 

Tammy Childress, CPA 
President 

Dept of Social Services   

Office:  (573) 751-2432 

tammy.childress@dss.mo.gov 

 

 

Vandee DeVore 

Education Director 

Office of Administration   

Office:  (573) 751-1987 

vandee.devore@oa.mo.gov 

 

Tracy Farris, CGFM 

Immediate Past President 

Dept of  Natural Resources 

Office:  (573) 751-8460 

Tracy.farris@dnr.mo.gov 

 

 

Raye Ann Lecure, CPA 
Membership Director & Early Careers 

Subcommittee Chair 
Dept of Elementary & Secondary Educ 
Office:  (573) 751-0357 

rayeann.lecure@dese.mo.gov 
 

Rosemarie Nichols, MBA 

Secretary (Historian) 

Dept of Health & Senior Services   

Office:  (573) 526-8504 

rosemarie.nichols@health.mo.gov 

 

 

Ami Patel, CPA 

Treasurer 

Dept of Social Services   

Office:  (573) 751-7302 

Ami.a.patel@dss.mo.gov 

 

Robin Renfrow 

President-Elect 

Dept of Insurance, Financial Institutions 

& Professional Registration   

Office:  (573) 526-2994 

robin.renfrow@difp.mo.gov 

 

ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT ACCOUNTANTS 

Mid-Missouri Chapter Newsletter 

AGA Ledger 
PO Box 1104 

Jefferson City, MO  65102 

Robin Burkhart, Communications Director 

communications@midmoaga.org 

Zoom to the MID-MO AGA website today 
for recent updates! 

 

http://www.midmoaga.org 

 
Mid-MO AGA— 

Advancing Government Accountability 

Karmen Stockman 
CGFM Program Director 

Dept of Transportation  
Office:  (573) 526-5585 
Karmen.stockman@modot.mo.gov 

 
 

Danielle Townsend 

Director of Community Service & Charity 

Fundraising Subcommittee Chair 

Dept of Economic Development  

Office:  (573) 751-3516 

danielle.townsend@ded.mo.gov 

 

Vacant 

Accountability Sub-Committee Chair 

 

 

Volunteers needed 

to serve on sub-

committees!  

Volunteer today by 

contacting one of 

the mid-mO aga 

chapter officers!!! 

http://www.midmoaga.org/

